
Since 1960 I have lived in Oregon. In all of these years I have never seen our State in such shambles. One 
reason that I think is important to note is the legalization of drugs in Oregon. I am against it and it has 
not helped any one who suffers from drug addiction. I sincerely hope those in charge of BM 110 can 
open their eyes to the health crisis this has caused and the violence it brings to our cities. 
Thank you, 
Karen Calcagno 
Beaverton, Oregon 
 


